
KS1 Spring 2 

Great and Ghastly Events 

In English, we will be writing recounts 

based on the historical event– The Great 

Fire of London.  

In DT we will be exploring 

moving  mechanisms. We will 

create fire engine models that move! 

In Physical Education, we will be    

playing invasion games. We will       

develop the basic skills required in     

invasion games such as sending,       

receiving and dribbling a ball.  

This term in Science, our focus is       

exploring light and sound. We will be 

thinking about different sources of light 

and sound. We will use stories in our 

lessons to help us to 

think about our          

investigations. 

In Computing, we will be         

focusing on programming. We 

will explore the Beebot robots and 

we will find out what happens when we 

give them commands to follow.  

This term in Geography we will be  

learning more about the capital city of 

England and using a variety of maps to 

locate important human and physical  

features.          

In year 1, our theme this term in PSHE 

will be ‘Careers, Financial Capability 

and Wellbeing’. We will be finding out 

about different types of jobs, where  

money comes from and the choices we 

make when it comes to spending money.  

In Year 2, our PSHE theme will continue 

to be ‘Relationship and Sex    

Education’. We will be exploring 

how we grow and change.  

In Spanish, we will be 

learning the names of    

different food and drink.  

In Religious Education, we will be              

learning about the Easter story. 

In Music, our focus is ‘exploring 

sounds’. We will learn about     

different myths from different areas of 

the UK and create music based on these. 

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be 

handed in by Wednesday. It is essential that your 

child’s reading book and record is in school every 

day. We ask that your child reads at least 5 times a 

week and class rewards are in place to encourage this.  

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and  

Wednesday.  

Miss Daubney’s PE lessons are on a Monday and 

Tuesday. 

Please ensure that your child has the  appropriate P.E. 

clothing for indoor and outdoor P.E. and these are in 

school all week.  

The KS1 Team  

This term in Maths, Year 1 will continue to explore numbers to 

50. We will then move onto exploring length, height, weight 

and volume. 

This term in Maths, Year 2 will continue to explore             

multiplication and division before looking at statistics and 

measuring length. 


